Grant Proposal Review at the NIH and NSF
Professional and Academic Development (PAD) Seminar Series
March 26, 2010, 1 to 2:30 pm

Welcome Center Auditorium
Discussion Topics:
The Office of the Vice President for Research, Office of the Provost and the School of Medicine invite the campus community to attend the Professional and Academic Development (PAD) Seminar:  Grant Proposal Review a the NIH and NSF on March 26th from 1 to 2:30 p.m. in the Welcome Center Auditorium.

This PAD seminar will provide information on how NIH and NSF are reviewed.  Attendees will see a “mock review session” on an actual NIH grant proposal.  The PI who wrote the proposal will discuss how the grant was revised in response to the actual reviewers’ comments.
Attendees will hear from PIs who have successfully developed NSF proposals.  Examples of topics include:
· The NSF review process and rating system 

· What makes a proposal ‘excellent’? 

· What does it mean for your proposal to have "broader impacts"?
· When should you talk to your NSF program officer? 

· How to improve or re-conceptualize your unfunded NSF submission 

Moderator:
Christine Chow, Professor of Chemistry
csc@chem.wayne.edu
Panelists: 
Peter Hoffmann, Associate Professor of Physics and Astronomy
hoffmann@wayne.edu
John Klein, Professor of Mathematics
klein@math.wayne.edu 
Guangzhao Mao, Professor of Chemical Engineering
gzmao@eng.wayne.edu
Mary Kay Pflum, Associate Professor of Chemistry
pflum@chem.wayne.edu
Avraham Raz, Paul Zuckerman Professor of Oncology, Pathology and Radiation Oncology
raza@karmanos.org
Melissa Runge-Morris, Acting Director, Institute for Environmental Health Sciences
m.runge-morris@wayne.edu
